
From: "BECKY SIMPSON" <mlsco41@msn.com> on 10/01/2007 05:35:03 PM 

Subject: Truth in Lending 

Please, PLEASE do something about these legal LOAN SHARKS called credit card companies.  
I had one credit card company lower my $2500 credit limit to $250.00 for no reason.  Then 
they charged me over limit fees until I got a home equity loan and paid it off. Otherwise, I 
would have never paid it off.  That was from Washington Mutual Bank, a supposed 
reputable bank. 

A little letter in the mail in very fine print stating that they are changing their policies to 
best serve them and cost you a ton more. Please force them to be more fair and not so 
arbitrary. 

PLEASE FIX THIS PROBLEM!! 

Becky Simpson 

Riverton, UT  84096 


